From: ANR - WSMD Lakes

To: Jensen, Kimberly

Subject: FW: Act 57 ANC Study Committee
Date: Friday, November 3, 2023 4:21:24 PM
Thank you,

Kelcie Bean (she/her)

You may now submit permit applications, compliance reports and fee payments through our online
Jform to expedite its receipt and review: ANR Online Intake Form

7~ VERMONT

Kelcie Bean (she/her), Environmental Technician

Vermont Agency of Natural Resources | Department of Environmental Conservation
Watershed Management Division | Business & Operation Support Services (BOSS)

1 National Life Drive, Davis 3 | Montpelier, VT 05620-3522

802-490-6195 (o/c) | Kelcie.bean@vermont.gov
http://dec.vermont.gov/watershed

The Agency of Natural Resources supports telework, and I work primarily remotely. I am available to connect by phone and

email.

Public Records Statement: Written communications to and from state officials regarding state business are considered public

records and may be subject to public scrutiny.

rrom:

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 3:46 PM
To: ANR - WSMD Lakes <ANR.WSMDLakes@vermont.gov>
Subject: Act 57 ANC Study Committee

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Hi there,

| am a homeowner in Vermont, with a house on a lake in the state (Lake Bomoseen). | was very
opposed to the application for herbicide use in the lake. I'm glad it was not approved. Furthermore,
'no' should be the default position for any chemical application in fresh water (or on land for that
matter). Once we pollute the environment, we cannot take it back....and when in history has it EVER
worked out well when people have put chemicals into water? There is a robust history of chemicals
being deemed 'safe’, only to have them turn out to be toxic later on. Let's not make that mistake in
Vermont waterways.



Thanks,





